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ANTELOPE VALLEY
HOSPITAL
A facility of Antelope Valley Healthcare District

MEETING CANCELLATION:

ANTELOPE VALLEY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR MAY 3, 2018 HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

THE MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED AND THE AGENDA WILL BE
POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE RALPH M.
BROWN ACT.

Dated: May 2,2018

“TRISHA GUERRERO,
Executive Secretary to the Board of Directors




